
Public Healdh Set-vice 

May 29, 2001 

Ian W. French, Ph.D. 
Cipher Pharmaceuticals Limited 
6560 Kennedy Road 
Mississauga, Ontario - 
L5T 2X4 

Dear Dr. French: 

Your petition requesting the Food and Drug Administration to accept an ANDA 
Suitability for,Amlodipine "Caplet" was received by this office on 05/24/01. 

It was assigned docket number. OlP-0239/CP 1 and it was filed on 05/24/01. 
Please refer to this docket number in future correspondence on this subject 
with the Agency. 

-- 
Please note that the acceptance of the petition for filing is a procedural 
matter in that it in no way reflects an agency decision on the substantive 
merits of the petition. 

Sincerely, 

Dockets Management Branch 


